
     Please Give to Our Staff 

Appreciation Christmas Fund 

   The Staff-Pastor Parish Relations 

Committee would like to invite you to 

make a gift to the Staff Appreciation Fund. 

Each year we take a special offering to be 

divided among the non-clergy staff of our church: Ashley Turner, Rick Galyean, 

Joyce Palmer, Steve Guerrant, Calli Shell, David Barker and Jan Tate. 

  Our goal is to collect these gifts by Sunday December 10th, so that an extra check 

can be included in the December 15th payroll. Please make checks out to CASH and 

note in the memo field that the check is for Staff Appreciation or Staff Christmas 

Gift. You may also enclose cash in an envelope marked with either of these 

designation. Due to IRS regulations, you will not be able to receive a deduction for 

the gift you make for this special offering. 

 

Thanksgiving Boxes 

Many thanks to everyone who donated the 

packages of instant mashed potatoes for the 

Thanksgiving Boxes this year. Due to your 

overwhelming support, we collected over 100 

packets to put in the boxes! We also received 

donations of corn and green beans to help with 

this ministry from First Christian Church and 

Williams Chapel A.M.E. Zion Church. The next step in this ministry is to get 

the boxes packed and ready to be delivered. If you would like to help get 

things ready, please come by the church this Thursday around 5 pm. It 

doesn’t take very long to get things packed up and loaded into the Mission 

Trailer. We will be praying over the boxes once they are completed and 

then we will load them onto the trailer for delivery on Friday. If you would 

like to help deliver the boxes, we will meet here at the church around 3—

3:30 pm on Friday and lay out our game plan to ensure all the boxes are 

delivered or picked up by the persons needing them. So again, thank you 

for the overwhelming support and please continue to pray that the families 

receiving the boxes will be touched by the Lord! 

 

MEETINGS TODAY... 

 Staff Pastor Parish Relations Committee Meets Immediately 

following church today in the Wicker Room. 

 The Administrative Board will meet tonight at 7:00 pm in the 

fellowship hall. 
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The Promise of a King 

Sunday December 10 

During the Worship Service 

 

 

The Choir has been working hard 

since August and would love to have a 

large crowd to enjoy the music. Be sure 

to invite everyone you know to come be 

touched by this musical performance! 

Don’t forget that each month we are going to 
Restock the Shelves for the Union Primary 
School BackPack Program with a specific kind 
of food. For the month of November, the food 
item is cans of Chicken Noodle Soup. Please be 
sure to get cans with pop tops so that the 
children can easily open them. 

Sunday  

November 26th 

2:00 pm 

Join us for a Hot Chocolate Give Away  

at the Town of Big Stone Gap  

Christmas Parade! 

Thursday  

Nov 30 

 

Pastor Goodman will be taking some vacation 
time during the week of Thanksgiving. The 
schools are on break that week and he and the 
family (maybe not Jacob-depends on football) 
will be going to Tennessee for time at his 
mom’s. On Sunday November 19th, our District 
Lay Leader, Mary Baker will be delivering the 
morning message. 

Thursday November 23 & 

Friday November 24 

 

In observance of 

Thanksgiving 

 

The office will be open 

on Tuesday November 22 

from 9 am to 3 pm. 


